
Dear Second Graders, 

 

 Welcome to second grade!  Can you believe that summer is almost over?  Time 

flies when you’re having fun!!!  I look forward to hearing about what you’ve been up to 

over summer vacation. 

 

 Before we know it, we’ll be spending a lot of time together.  If you are 

wondering how you can begin to get ready for second grade, here is a supply list that 

will help you.   

 

✔ 1 Composition book (NO SPIRALS PLEASE!!!!!) 

✔ Pencil case with pencils, crayons or colored pencils, scissors, 

glue sticks 

✔ An art smock/old t-shirt for art class 

✔ Headphones that plug into device—no Bluetooth 

(inexpensive—dollar store, 5 Below, etc.) 

✔ Tissues for our class sniffle supply/Antibacterial wipes 

✔ Be sure to have a special place at home for extra pencils, 

scissors and crayons as you’ll need them for homework.   

 

 

**All other items will be supplied by the teacher 
 

 Remember that our day begins at 8:50 and you will be dismissed at 3:40. Please 

bring a healthy snack to school each day.  A letter will be sent home on the first day 

of school with information about your specials schedule and other matters concerning 

our classroom.  Have a fantastic summer!  I’m looking forward to meeting you on 

Wednesday, September 6th in Room #16!      

 

       

                                                                  Sincerely, 

 

                                                                    Ms. Duncan 

                                 Room #16 

jduncan@ewingboe.org 

 

 


